
During our maths sessions we will be exploring number
tracks and considering where numbers are placed within it –
are they bigger than 5? Which side of 5 should they be
placed then? The children will apply their understanding
when playing linear track games with their peers.

Summer term, week 6 in 
Raccoon class…

We are continuing with our focus
text The Train Ride.

Our independent challenges to climb the mountain this week are: 
1. Order the Train Ride story sequencing cards.

2. Number bonds to 10 on the bus.
3. Paint or draw your favorite mode of transport.

4. Design a vehicle using your cutting skills.

This week the children will be acting out their favourite part of the 
story in small groups. They will also be creating a new version of the 

story, thinking about where their train might take them on it's 
journey.

PE LESSONS ARE ON WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS 
PLEASE PROVIDE A NAMED KIT ON BOTH DAYS. 
OUTDOOR SHOES ARE REQUIRED ON FRIDAYS.

We will be reviewing phonics progress this week by 
completing some assessments of phoneme recall and the 

segmenting and blending of words.

Congratulations to
Millie and Osman for
receiving our
relationship star
learner award this week.

Please remember half term is 
Monday 29th May-Monday 5th

June. Children return to school on 
Tuesday 6th June. Our final topic 
next half term will be People Who 
Help Us.
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